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Re: Temporary Delisting of CME Frost Days Monthly and Seasonal Futures and 
Options Contracts. 
CME Submission #08-72 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

Chicago Mercantile Exchange, Inc. hereby informs the Commission of the temporary 
delisting of the November 2008, December 2008, January 2009, February 2009 and 
March 2009 Frost Days Monthly and Seasonal futures and options contracts. The 
temporary delisting was necessary due to pending rule amendments that will be submitted 
at a future date. There is currently no open interest in these contracts. 

This delisting will take place on Friday, April 18, 2008. 

If you require any additional information regarding this action, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mr. Charles Piszczcir at 312-930-4536 or via e-mail at 
charles.piszczor@cmegroup.com. We would be appreciative if you could reference our 
CME Submission #08-72 in any related correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Stephen M. Szarmack 
Director and Associate General Counsel 
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